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We hope you enjoyed the class assembly 
on Tuesday – thank you to everyone 
who came to support us!

Swimming
We have now finished swimming for the 
term – the children have all made 
fantastic progress and we are so proud 
of them all! Next week we will not be 
swimming as the children will be 
visiting St Mary’s Church.

Bikeability
Children have loved the opportunity to 
participate in Bikeabilty – those who
completed the course will be coming 
home with a certificate and a badge to 
wear with pride.

Homework
Please ensure homework is handed in by
THURSDAY every week. There are several 
children who are missing out on 
playtime on Fridays as homework is not 
being handed in. 


